
Upcoming Events 

Sunday, March 10 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the hall. 
 
Tuesday, March 12 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
Wednesday, March 13 
 

 Stewardship Meeting, 7pm, ZOOM 
 
Thursday, March 14 
 
 

 Lenten Book Study, 10am, Friendship Room 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Friday, March 15 
 

 The Bookies Book Club, 10am, Friendship Room 
 
Sunday, March 17 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the hall. 
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CBUC Peninsula Co-op 
member # 51194 

Fourth Sunday in Lent 

Memorial Service for Russ Morgan 
 
There will be a private service to celebrate the life of Russ 
Morgan this Monday, March 11, 2024, 2pm at McCall Gardens 
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T H E  F O U R T H  S U N DAY  I N  L E N T 
 

Wandering Heart: 
"Teach Me" 
 

 
 
 
 

Teach Me 
 

Teach me about the ways of the wind, 

about the ways of the world, 

about the ways of the heart. 

Teach me about the soft crook of my lover’s arm, 

and the way two souls can hold each other close. 

Teach me about forgiveness, about the language of I’m sorry 

and the softness of sincerity. 

Teach me about abundance, about seventy-times-seven 

and all the days of my life. 

Teach me about joy, about its contagious weaving 

and its soul-healing. 

Teach me about mercy, about open hands and deep breaths. 

Teach me about the dawn of time and the stars in the sky. 

Teach me what matters most. 

Teach me what is mine to do. 

Teach this achingly curious heart 

until I run out of questions 

or I run out of days. 

Teach me some melodious sonnet, 

and I will have a life well-lived. 

 written by: Rev. Sarah Speed | sanctifiedart.org  



Ethel Wilson Women’s Group 
moving to afternoons 

The Ethel Wilson group will be meeting March 
26

th
 in the Sanctuary at 1:30 pm.  Please note 

that we have changed our meeting time from 
evenings to afternoons. 

Dr. Deborah Lokhorst will be speaking on “The 
Dragonfly Spectral Line Mapper:  Getting 
caught in the Cosmic Web”.  She observes and 
studies galaxies.  Her goal is to identify and 
map the various elements of the parts of the 
universe we cannot see.  All women are 
welcome to attend. 

Orders still being taken for 
hanging baskets and planters 

 
As a Spring fundraiser, the Ethel Wilson 
Women’s Group is selling Hilltop Greenhouses 
hanging baskets and planters.  
 
On Sundays, in the hall following worship 
EWWG members will be available to answer 
your questions and help you place your order. 
 
Orders are being accepted up until Sunday, 
April 7. 
 
Pickup will be Friday, May 10 and Saturday, 
May 11. 

Please mark Friday April 5 on your calendar and 
plan to attend the SOIREE. 
 
Tickets will go on sale in March. 
 
Performers please contact Doug Thompson at 
dbtfriends@outlook.com or by phone 
at 250-588-6602. 
 
Doug would also welcome a call or email from 
anyone wishing to assist. 

Prescription Bottles Wanted 
Louise and Barbara are wanting empty small to 
medium size prescription bottles that we can fill with 
shampoo for the clients at Our Place. Bigger sizes 
will go to Compassionate Resource Warehouse.  
 
If the labels do not peel off you can try soaking them  
or use vinegar. Another option is using a product 
called ‘Goo Gone’ available at Canadian Tire. 
 
Thank you. 

mailto:dbtfriends@outlook.com


A handmade thank you card from the Embers... 
 
  “Dear cordova bay thank you for letting us use your space 
     for  Girl Guides.” 

Benefit Concert huge success 

About 100 people took part in the "An Afternoon of 
Music" benefit concert put forward by the piano 
studio of Toshiko Tampo including Peter Houghton 
and a group of talented students ranging from 
youngsters to seniors!  It was a fabulous 
afternoon!  We have raised over $1600.00 to 
support Our Place Society and the work of Cordova 
Bay United. 


